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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the 
blessing that the church 
received from Romuald, the 
summer intern. 

• Praise the Lord for the new 
people who are attending the 
church.  

• Praise the Lord for the new 
contacts made during the 
festival outreach (Sept.) and 
the Tour de France (July). 

• Praise the Lord for the start of 
the Bible club. 

• Pray that the church would 
g r o w s p i r i t u a l l y a n d 
numerically. 

• Pray for Mayam who is having 
difficulty with his visa. 

• Pray that Melissa’s pregnancy 
would go well.  

• Pray that the Lord would 
provide for the financial 
support that has been lost 
over the last year.

Family News 
 For more than twelve years, Melissa and I were not able to have children, but the Lord 
blessed by giving us Karis almost two years ago. Lord willing, in March, we will be bringing home  
another baby. Please pray that the pregnancy continues to go well, and that the Lord would give 
Melissa the strength needed. Praise the Lord for this great blessing that He has given us.

September - October 2014
 T h e L o r d h a s 
blessed in so many ways 
over the last several 
months. Our church’s 
outreaches were a great 
blessing, and we have seen 
new people come to the 
church. Antoinette was 
met at the Tour de France 
while we were distributing tracts and witnessing. She had just 
moved to Saint Gaudens, and was hoping to find a Bible 
believing church. During the Tour de France outreach, we were 
able to distribute more than five thousand tracts. Since then, we 
have had several visitors to the church as a result. Please pray 
that we would see these people trust Christ as their Savior. The 
Festival outreach was also a great blessing to the church. We 
were able, with the Lord’s help, to distribute more than a 
thousand wordless book bracelets. We even received a phone 

call to the church thanking 
the church for having 
distributed the bracelets to 
the children. What a great 
testimony this was for us! 
Please pray that we would 
see fruit from this effort, 
and that God would be 
glorified from His Word 

being sown. 
Some of the people from a 

church fellowship meal. 


